
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter –May/June 2018 

 

 

Welcome to our June newsletter. 

As you all know by now, our nursery was inspected by Ofsted on Wednesday 23rd of May. We 

are very happy with the results and waiting for the report to be published after which time we 

will be happy to discuss its contents with you.  The children behaved so well on the day and 

made us proud once again. A massive thank you to all our parents who took time to talk to 

Ofsted, emailed or called. Your continuous support is much appreciated! 

 

 

Forest School 

We would like to thank all our parents who 

supported us in this new challenge-outdoor 

learning! 

The children had great fun making stick man and 

investigating the missing one. Perhaps you would 

like to discuss with your children about their 

adventures on the day. Remind them about the silly 

horse, mountain, tractor and fire at the farm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not tag or use children on any of the social media 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In-House training for parents 

 

We would like to invite all parents for an in-
house training regarding EYFS (Early Years 
Foundation Stage). A questionnaire will also be 
handed to you by room leaders.  

Baby room: Thursday the 28th of June from 5pm 
to 6.30pm. Please let Ruth or Kirsty know if you 
can attend. 

Toddler room: Monday 25th of June from 5Pm to 
6.30 Pm. Please let Lucy or Vanda know if you 
can attend. 

We look forward welcoming you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Spare Clothing 

 

In our Nursery we encourage children to explore 

outdoor activities/messy play. Please ensure your 

child has two sets of spare clothes in their bag at all 

times. Each child has a bag on their pegs (toddler 

room) and upstairs (baby room). Please check your 

child’s bag regularly. Thank you! 

 

Please ensure we have enough nappies and wipes 

for your children. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

We would like to thank you for 

taking the time to fill the 

‘Owner’s questionnaire’ during 

Parents Consultation. Your views 

are much appreciated! 

 


